Dear friends,

In our commitment to promote a Dynamic of Actions for the Integral Development of Sola “DADIS”, the sector of Health has a priority. Education and Socio-economic Development are not left aside. We are doing all that is possible so that the three major sectors of our commitment for the development of Sola and the entire Hemba region, progress together for the good of the population. 

The first building of the future hospital of Sola was launched in February 2013. Three buildings are to be constructed with your contribution. 

I wish to let you discover through these pictures, the progress of construction work in Sola. You will find a number of photos: - for the preliminary work, - the beginning and the completion of the foundation. 

The first building has 40 m of length over 12 of weight.

We are grateful for the generosity of those who contributed to the realization of this phase. Let us continue joining hands together so that the community of Sola may be treated in full human dignity.

I hope you will appreciate the pictures.

Father MWISHABONGO MUKWANGA Norbert
Missionaries of Africa (White Fathers) 
mwishabongonorbert@yahoo.fr



